
 

ST. PAUL’S WEEKLY EPISTLE 
IMPORTANT NEWS FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 27, 2025 

 
 

 

PRESIDING THIS MORNING 

We welcome Pastor Greg Johnson this morning as presider and preacher, and of course, 
JP and friends. Pastor Cris is out of the office for Navy training through May 2. He will 
have access to email and his cell phone for most of that time. If there is an urgent pastoral 
need, please contact the church office and you will receive contact information for Pastor 
Greg.  
 

OLDER WISER LUTHERANS 

On Thursday, May 15, the OWLS (Older Wiser Lutherans) will tour the Air Mobility 
Command Museum in Dover, DE. Our free guided tour begins at 10:00 AM. Following 
the visit to the museum, we’ll have lunch at the Olive Garden restaurant in Dover (on 
your own). If you’d like to join us, please RSVP to Sue and Rich Wallden at 
slwallden@gmail.com by May 7. Let them know if you’d like transportation or can 
provide transportation to others. 
 

ADULT FORUM 

The Creeds – Old Testament Prophecies 

Our Adult Forum series on the Creeds, Believe it or not…at your peril, continues next 
Sunday with a look at the Old Testament prophecies about the coming Messiah.  Our 
instructor will be the Rev. Ronald Mease.  Class begins at 8:30 AM in the Blue Room. 
 

BREWING THEOLOGY 

For everyone 21 and older, please join us on Wednesday, May 14, at 7:00 PM at the 
Delaware Saengerbund for a tasty beverage, some snacks, and some hearty conversation.  
Our topic for this week will be “The Concepts of Grace and Salvation”. 
 

HOLY HIKE  

The next "Holy Hikers" hike will be on Sunday, May 18, at Carousel Park off Limestone 
Road in Wilmington. This is a four-mile trail, with mixed terrain and some hills. 
 

BOOKS AND BANTER  

St. Paul’s avid readers meet the fourth Wednesday of each month at 1:00 PM in the Youth 
Room.  Please join us for conversation and fellowship.  

      May 28 “Tomorrow Will Be Different” by Sarah McBride 
 


